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The Faculty of Engineering in Shubra receives 50 Researches in the Field of Nanotechnology

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof. Dr. El Sayed El Kady, the Dean of the Faculty of Engineering in Shubra, Benha University said the Faculty has received 50 researches in the field of nanotechnology in the frame of the preparing for the International Conference on the Advanced Materials and Nanotechnology hosted by the Faculty in the duration from 22/02 to 23/02/2016.
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